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Hi Steven

Medway Council has not responded to public consultations or engaged with the applicant on
this scheme.

Medway Council will not submit an adequacy of consultation response.

Kind regards
Andrew

Andrew Bull MRTPI | Strategic Infrastructure Planner | Planning Service | Medway
Council  | Gun Wharf, Dock Road, Chatham, ME4 4TR
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